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The Annual Meeting of IOSCO supports the recommendations of the Technical Committee set 

out in the report “International Equity Offers”.  The Technical Committee is asked to continue 

its work in order to assist the jurisdictions in which international equity offers are made in 

implementation of the recommendations of the report. 

 

 


